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22nd January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 6 SATs’ Information Session for Parents and Children   

Thursday 8th February 2023 at 7pm 

 

I am pleased to invite you and your Year 6 child/children to our annual SATs’ Information Evening. 

The aim of this evening is to; 

 

• Explain the National SATs tests in more detail and to go through the week itself including the 

statutory timetable for the tests.  

• Talk about the ways in which we will be supporting and preparing the children at school and 

how you can best support your child at home. 

• Outline the Booster lessons which we will be running. 

• Share with you the way in which children’s results are calculated and what information you will 

receive in July.   

• Explain how we liaise with secondary schools. 

• Show you some sample questions! 

 

We appreciate that the build up to SATs can be a worrying time for children (and parents) and this 

information evening is also an opportunity to reassure you and to answer any questions you may have.  

 

As a school we have no choice about whether we administer SATS tests but we do have a choice 

about how we help the children to approach the tests with confidence and a skill set that will prepare 

them well for their move to secondary school. 

 

Please complete the ParentMail form by midday on Thursday 1st February to confirm if you and your 

child/ren are able to attend. It has been a really successful evening in the past and we would 

particularly encourage the children come with you.  We anticipate it will last no longer than an hour.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. H. Dunn 

 


